January 13, 2021

Lake and Peninsula School District King Salmon, AK 99613

Dear Ms. Kasie Luke,

I am writing today with a heavy heart to announce my resignation from teaching at Igiugig School, effective upon completion of my contract for the 2020-2021 school year. My resignation is due to COVID and other health related hardships that my family in the lower 48 has endured over the last year.

Over the years I have held many roles at Lake and Peninsula School District, and I have enjoyed them all. Most recently, in Igiugig, I have had the incredible privilege to teach and live in what I truly believe is one of the best villages in the state. Lake and Peninsula School District has been a wonderful, supportive employer and my time at Igiugig School has only reinforced that. I have grown as an educator and a person over the last five years, and I credit my time with LPSD and the amazing colleagues, communities, students, and friends I have known along the way with that growth.

It is my hope that I can work with Lake and Peninsula School District again in some capacity one day, as I strongly support the district mission and what we are doing as an educational institution. Thank you for your time, guidance, and the opportunities that you have given me over the years.

Sincerely,

Hannah Middleton

Accepted 1-19-21